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Townsend, Erle

From: dgudas@roadrunner.com

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear BEP Representatives, 

 

The fact you are even entertaining this insane rule is indicative of how out of touch you are with reality and Maine 

incomes and struggles. 

Making us have to write to you to convince you this EV Rule  is insanity should never have had to occur. 

I suppose this a partisan mandate and you are expected to “tow the Democratic Party line” and shove EV’s down 

Mainer’s throats, but for God sakes use some common sense. 

When EV’s are ready for prime time, you won’t need rules to get us to buy one.  

Please something less destructive to occupy your time on the BEP. 

 

Your very irate citizen, 

 

David Gudas 

6 Raymond Ave 

Lewiston, ME 04240 

Home: (207) 784-9225 

Cell: (207) 333-9700 

 


